
ST LEVAN PRIMARY SCHOOL 
BULLETIN 15  9TH JANUARY 2023 

 Monday 9th January 2023 

Dear parents,   

 

It has been a fabulous start to the new term and thank you for 

signing up to the afterschool clubs so quickly!  As I’ve 

previously said, we have a lot to look forward to and I can also 

confirm the Duck Race will happen again on the last day of 

this term at Penberth Cove.  Dates for your diary will be 

finalised this week, for next week’s bulletin, which will include 

parents’ evening, visits, visitors and other performances. 

 

Please be mindful that good attendance is vital for learning for 

all of our children. The national minimum expectation is set at 96% and our overall 

attendance for the Autumn term was 92%.  Please help us achieve this on a daily basis 

and support your child’s learning and if for any reason your child cannot attend school 

for medical reasons, please contact the school by 0930 at the latest and for any other 

absence please fill in the absence request form on the website.  

 

 http://www.st-levan-primary-school.org.uk/website/downloadable_forms/388842 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

 

Mr Mark Francis - Head Teacher 
 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

Tuesday 10th January    

 Year 5 & 6 Swimming 
Monday 16th January 

 Clubs commence this week 
Tuesday 17th January 

 Year 5 & 6 Swimming 

 Educatering Taster Session - further info to follow 
Friday 20th January  

Little Levans session 1.30pm - 2.45pm 
 

 

Lunch Money 
Information 

 

All Reception and KS1 
children (Choughs) are 
entitled to free school meals. 
For KS2 children (Puffins) the 
cost of lunch is £2.50 per day 
with a 5 for 4 offer if school 
lunches are bought for each 
day in the same week. It 
would really help us if you 
could pay promptly for 
school lunches. Thank you. 

Bank Transfer details: 

NatWest Bank 

CC St Levan Community 

Primary 

Sort code: 60-21-37  

Account no: 56592906 

Please use LUNCH followed by 

your child’s name as the 

reference.  

http://www.st-levan-primary-school.org.uk/website/downloadable_forms/388842


Thank you 

The Chairman of Sancreed Parish Council has asked me to pass on his thanks to the children of 

St Levan School who made such lovely table decorations for the Sancreed Village Lunch.   

The event was a great success -  approximately 20 people enjoyed attending the lunch - and 

the decorations helped give the day a lovely festive feel.  

This term, Choughs are learning about rainforests particularly the 

Amazon. There is more information about exactly what we’ll be 

finding out about on our Curriculum Overview. This can be found 

on the school website here: 

 

https://st-levan.eschools.co.uk/website/spring_term_2023/636000  



Our First Week Back!   

Puffins have been extremely 

busy in their first few days back. 

 

 

They have begun to write biographies, 

starting with the life if Nikola Tesla and 

have experimented with static electricity - 

something Tesla found fascinating.  

Shared what they already know 

about the human body… 

Thought about their goals for the year.  

And studied the art of different sculptural 

artists, considering how each piece made 

them feel.  


